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5th January 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As you may be aware, there is to be an additional public holiday in 2023 on  
Monday 8th May 2023, to mark the King’s coronation.  Therefore, the school will be closed 
on this date. 
 
The amended school calendar for this year has now been updated and is available to 
review on our website https://haileyhall.herts.sch.uk/term-dates-events/. 
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, then please contact me via 
the school office. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr Paul Delamaine 
Headteacher 
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